
Public comment for OPSB case no. 18-1523-EL-BNR 

 

Cincinnati was electronically notified on 11/27/18 at 3:45 pm, approximately one week after the filing of 

this request. Upon our review, Cincinnati Buildings & Inspections has NO OBJECTIONS to the proposed 

request. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Matthew Shad, Deputy Director, Cincinnati Buildings and Inspections 
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